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South Lake Task Force 
 

Minutes 
 

Thursday, October 2, 2014 
 

2 p.m. 
 

Clermont City Hall 
685 W. Montrose St. 

Clermont, Florida 
 

South Lake Task Force Members 
 

Governing Board Administrators 
Commissioner Tim Sullivan, Lake County, D1 David Heath, Lake County 
Commissioner Sean Parks, Lake County, D2 Darren Gray, City of Clermont 
Mayor Pro-Tem Ray Goodgame, City of Clermont Redmond Jones, City of Groveland 
Council Member Evelyn Wilson, City of Groveland Jim Gleason, City of Mascotte 
Mayor Tony Rosado, City of Mascotte Mark Johnson, City of Minneola 
Mayor Pat Kelley, City of Minneola Mary Mason, Town of Montverde 
Council Vice-President Joe Wynkoop, Town of Montverde  

 

TAC (staff) CAC (citizens) BPAC (bike/ped) 
Chris Schmidt Steve Ferrell Scot Hartle  
Fred Schneider Brian Herman Helen McCormick 
Dottie Keedy Susy Gibson Bryan Davis 
Ken Harley Jamie Hanja Kelly Price 
Jim Hitt   
Ryan Berger   
Aaron Mercer 

 
Members Present 
 
OPENING 
Commissioner Tim Sullivan called the meeting to order at 2:12 pm and verified that the meeting was 
properly noticed.  
 
PUBLIC COMMENTS 
None 
Jamie Hanja discussed an issue regarding accidents on Hooks Street @US 27.  

http://www.lakesumtermpo.com/


  

TASK FORCE ITEMS  
 
I. Trail Projects and Funding  
          TJ Fish gave a brief update on Oct. 1 C2C Trail Summit and discussed the status of segments. 

 
II. Bicycle Friendly Community Designation and Runner Friendly Community Designation  

Staff provided an update on a Summit that is in the planning stages.  and provided updates on other 
various activities being put into place. 
  

III. Status of State Road Projects and Funding 
Staff gave updates on various State Road Projects and Funding. 
 

IV. Minneola Interchange 
Mike Woods reported on the status of the project and working on issues. 
 

V. Lake-Orange Parkway (US 27-SR 429 Connector)  
          Waiting on the status of Environmental Report. 

 
VI. Status of County Road Projects and Funding 

Jim Stivender discussed all the issues with alignments and all the property owners. Looking for properties 
ready to develop in the next couple of years in the Hartwood-Marsh Road.  
 

VII. Public Transportation  
Staff discussed the SR50 route and policy for shelters match program. 
  

VIII. Implementation of SR 50 Corridor Study 
Briefly discussed the SR50 corridor study. 
 

IX. Safe School Access Transportation Study  
A new website http://www.lakesumtersafeschool.com/with new tools and a quick demonstration was 
introduced.  
 

X. Task Force Member Reports / Comments 
None 
 

XI. Adjournment 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 3:43 P.M.                                   
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